
Quil Ceda Tulalip Newsletter—April, 2021 
Principal’s Message 

Kindergarten Registration 

Register for Kindergarten Now! 

If you have a child who will turn five years old by       

August 31, 2021, now is the time to register for Kinder-

garten.  Bring your child’s immunization information 

and original birth certificate to QCT and we will help 

you with the registration process.  You may also regis-

ter online at MSD25.org. 

Spring Break 

April 5– April 9  

School Hours 

Morning—8:30-11:00 

Afternoon—1:00-3:30 

Weekly Health 

Screener 

All students who attend in-

person instruction need to com-

plete a health screener each 

week.  It is strongly suggested 

that this be completed each 

Sunday.  For your convenience, 

each Sunday you will receive an 

email with a link to the Weekly 

Health Screener. 

 

https://forms.gle/koiw4NPaKv8

PkdB3A 

If you are having difficulty     

accessing the form, please call 

the school office. 

Dearest QCT families, 

 

Wow!  What a gift this last month has been as we have had 
the opportunity to reopen our doors to students through 
our hybrid model.  We hope that between the Continuous 
Learning 2.0 (virtual) and the MSD Reconnect (hybrid) 
offerings we have been able to meet you, your child’s and 
your family’s needs for learning in the incredibly unusual 
school year.   

Related to our hybrid model here at QCT we are working 
incredibly hard to maintain a kind, welcoming environ-
ment for students and families,  while also adhering to 
CDC and Snohomish Health County safety guidelines.   
We hope we are meeting the mark and students are feeling 
the same joy and gratitude in being back in school as we  
feel having them back.  The school is truly “a buzz” with 
the sounds of learning, laughter, and connectedness. 

As you likely already have on your radar, next week is 
Spring break.  Our campus will be closed April 5-9, 2021.  
We will reopen on Monday, April  12, 2021.  All of our 
QCT staff wish you and your family a wonderful break 
and look forward to being together again soon. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah –Marie Boerner, Principal 

Join our PTA!!  Our 
next meeting will be 
held on April 29th at 
6:30 p.m. Please 
watch your email for 
the zoom link.  Every-
one is welcome. 



After School                
Student Dismissal 

We welcomed back grades Kindergar-
ten through 5th grade students for in 
person learning this last month.  It is 
exciting to see all the smiling faces 
each day.  If you are  needing to make 
a change for the way your child needs 
to go home, please make sure that you 
contact the office to make this 
change.  We want to make sure our 
students get home 
safe. 

Thank you 

Meal  Services 

To-go meals will continue 
to be served  to commu-
nity members Monday 
through Friday, 11:30 to 
12:30 at QCT.  In person students will 
also be receiving a lunch and breakfast 
to go each day.  There will be no meals 
provided during spring break  April 5-9.  
The community food bank is open and 
able to provide meal support where 
needed. 

Non-Discrimination 
Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, 
veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides 
equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  

The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Ku-
ehn, Risk Management Supervisor, gregg_kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer – Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, 
tracy_souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs, andrea_wyatt@msd25.org, 360-
965-0053; ADA Coordinator – Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education, brad_roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address:  4220 80th 
Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270.  Website: www.msd25.org   Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace.  
 
You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. 
You also have the right to file a complaint. 

Note: Policies that address this issue are policy 3210 “Non-Discrimination” & 5010 – “Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies 
are available online at www.md25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000. 

Calendar Change 

The last day of school has been adjusted to 
Monday, June 21, 2021 due to 
the power outages we experienced 
in January. 

Morning drop off procedures  

If you are dropping your child off for school, 

please make sure that you enter through the 

secondary campus and proceed to the west 

side parking lot.  Students will stay in their 

vehicles and staff will come to them to take 

their temperatures and give them a stamp.  They 

will be released and can proceed to their 

classrooms.  If you are going to be late you 

may enter through the front office.  Thank you 

for helping keep everyone safe.  

Save the Date 

Coffee with the Principals 

Thursday, April 22, 2021 

More information coming soon 
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